
If you find yourself in a dangerous situation while participating in
any Save the Children program, please let one of the staff with you know.
Or you can email or phone us.

Safe Me,
Protected Us Save the Children

strives to be an agency that safeguards children.

We Welcome Your Participation in Our Programs !
You have the right to safety.
Save the Children is committed to helping you participate with confidence and
in a safe environment.

The people who work
with Save the Children are committed to acting as follows: 

Respecting you and listening to your opinions;
 
Ensuring no one feels left out;
 
Protecting you from injury or other harm;
 
Avoiding one-on-one meetings, that others do not know about,
in closed spaces (closed room, in a car, etc.);
 
Before filming you, obtaining permission from you and your guardian; and
 
Avoiding personal questions or topics that are unrelated to the relevant programs
when contacting you via email or phone.
 
In addition, the staff will ensure your safety while you participate
in any of our programs.

You have the
right to safety.

Remember:

Save the Children’s official Child Safeguarding

02 - 6900 - 4496
childsafeguarding@sc.or.kr

Email • Phone:

Save the Children staff


